CHAMBER CONNECTION

Creating a strong local economy • Providing networking opportunities

Promoting the community • Presenting the interests of business with government

Published quarterly by the Mount Shasta Chamber of Commerce

September 2016 • Volume 24, Issue 3 Membership: 276



300 Pine Street Mt. Shasta, CA 96067

530-926-3696

info@mtshastachamber.com mtshastachamber.com



Graphic design by Danielle Rose / Silver Rockets.

In this Issue

Business Luncheon1
Cool Mountain Nights 1
2017 Member Directory2
Our Newest Members3
New Peace Poles 4
News from the Visitors Bureau 4

Providing Networking Opportunities



September 8th • Noon

Meet the candidates for Mount Shasta City Council: John Adamson, Barbara Wagner, Rosland McCoy, John Stackfleth, Paul Engstrom, and John Redman. Introduction, Q&A session.

• Lalo's Restaurant, 520 N. Mt. Shasta Blvd., Mt. Shasta, CA 96067 •

The luncheon allows you to network with your peers and display your flyers, brochures or business cards FREE of charge on the designated table for all members to share (maximum of one letter size flyer per business.)

CLICK "VIEW NETWORKING SCHEDULE" ON THE CHAMBER HOME PAGE FOR A CALENDAR OF ALL NETWORKING OPPORTUNITIES YOUR CHAMBER OFFERS.

Cool Mountain Nights Annual Car Show & Shine

Labor Day Weekend 2016

Celebrate the end of summer on Labor Day Weekend; on Saturday, enjoy a Classic Car Show 'n Shine and a downtown street fair. Sunday is the annual Blackberry Music Festival in the afternoon at City Park. For additional information call 1-800-926-4865.



The Mount Shasta Chamber of Commerce is a non-profit organization dedicated to developing and promoting trade and tourism in the Mount Shasta area for the benefit of its members and the citizens of the community.

PresidentBrett Waite

Vice President Sean Doyle

Vice President (VB) Kevin Flynn

Treasurer Terry Taforo

Directors

Todd Anthis
Elizabeth Mitchell-Collord
Richard Patrick
Tessa Montgomery
Amy Lanier
Thomas Miller
Jill Harris

Ex OfficiosPaul Eckert

Jennifer McKinnon



The Board of Directors meets the first Thursday of each month at noon. Those wishing to address the Board must notify the Chamber office at least 10 days prior to the meeting date to be placed on the agenda.

If you are interested in serving on the Board, please contact the office. bigjim@mtshastachamber.com

(530) 926-3696 ext. 201

The Mount Shasta Chamber of Commerce is an independent business advocacy organization that is not affiliated with the U.S. Chamber of Commerce or any other Chamber of Commerce.

PROMOTING OUR MEMBERS

2017 Chamber Membership Directory Reserve Your Space Now!

The Mount Shasta Chamber of Commerce Directory gives detailed information about our area: community profile, city government, healthcare, education, history, culture, and upcoming events. Most importantly it lists members in the Membership Directory as well as the Business Guide. The Directory is available at real estate offices, banks, city hall and the Chamber of Commerce office. This guide is

also mailed to individuals or businesses requesting relocation information. It is an excellent way to promote and grow your business.

Aside from the 5,000 printed copies, a digital version is also available online at mtshastachamber.com.

Our website gets an average of 200,000 visits per year.

BLACK & WHITE ADVERTISING

FULL PAGE: \$369

HALF PAGE: \$229 • QUARTER PAGE: \$169

COLOR ADVERTISING

FULL PAGE: \$469

HALF PAGE: \$319 • QUARTER PAGE: \$219

Add \$25 to get a color listing block in the Business Guide. This offer is valid only with the purchase of a display ad.

PUBLICATION: January 2017



Gift Certificates —The Perfect Gift

Gift certificates issued by the Mt. Shasta Chamber of Commerce are a great way to give and, when purchased by a business, they may also be tax deductible (see your tax preparer for more guidance.) It's a gift that is appreciated by everyone and it keeps the local economy rolling!

One can choose from a list of at least 75 participating businesses.

Order by phone at 530-926-3696, ext. 203, or drop by the office at 300 Pine Street. Place your order early as each one is personalized.



Providing Networking Opportunities

Welcome our newest members

We are happy to announce that the following businesses have joined the Chamber since March 1, 2016:

A Cut Above — Returning Member acutabovetreesvc.com

Ahuva Natasha Taylor (530) 938-1509 • totalbeingintegration.com

Alliance for Humanity alliance for humanity.com

Art of Massage (530) 926-2048

Bistro 107 (530) 918-5353 • bistro107.com

The California Shop (530) 340-8417 • thecaliforniashop.org

Cloud City Vape (530) 925-6372 • cloudcityvapeco.com

Diana Gazes & The Light Team (530) 918-5959 • dianagazes.com

Iron Horse Unlimited LLC (530) 925-2608 • ironhorseunlimitedllc.com

Jack Trout Guide Service (530) 926-4540 • jacktrout.com

Light Activation Therapy - Shanta Gabriel (530) 205-8852 • shantagabriel.com

Mind ReVision™ — Bronze Member mindrevisioning.blogspot.com

Mt. Shasta Engineering
530-925-0598 • mtshastaengineering.com

Mt. Shasta Patients Collective — *Silver Member* (530) 926-6337

Mountain View Self Storage (530) 926-2701 • mtviewselfstorageunits.com

Petals Flower Shop (530) 926-4474

Sacred Seed Crystals (530) 589-3436 • sacredseedcrystals.com

Shasta Midwives (530) 918-9433 • shastamidwives.com

Western Anglers Guide Service (949) 375-1362 • westernanglersguide.com

Be sure to check out our new members at mtshastachamber.com!

COMMUNITY PARTNER MEMBERS

Mercy Medical Center Crystal Geyser

PLATINUM MEMBERS
Best Western Tree House

GOLD MEMBERS Sousa Ready Mix

SILVER MEMBERS

Berryvale Grocery • Elite Real Estate Group Mountain Fitness at The Wellness Center Mt. Shasta Patients Collective Mt. Shasta Ski Park • Mt. Shasta Supermarket Northland Communications • Owens Pharmacy Shasta Publications/The Property Guide Strawberry Valley Inn/Shasta Inn

AVAILABLE NOW!License Plate Frames



PROMOTING OUR COMMUNITY

New Peace Poles Welcome Visitors

Tourists are being greeted by something new at the local Visitors Bureau. Three peace poles have been installed by the City at the Bureau entrance.

"We welcome guests from all over the world at the Mt. Shasta Visitors Bureau. Our new peace poles are a simple way to greet visitors in a meaningful way in their own languages," explains Shahan Jon, Visitors Bureau representative, "and we are very grateful to city councilman Tim Stearns for his gift of the poles."

According to the World Peace Prayer Society, peace poles "symbolize the oneness of humanity and our common wish for a world at peace." They spread the universal prayer: "May peace prevail on Earth."

Currently there are more than 200,000 peace poles that have been dedicated; they are in nearly every country on Earth. The Mt. Shasta Visitors Bureau entrance is graced by three poles featuring the prayer in twenty-three languages.

The Peace Prayer was authored in 1955 by the late Masahisa Goi of Japan when he was inspired to awaken people around the world to the need for inner and outer peace. In 1976 the idea of placing

the prayer on poles was initiated and the Peace Pole Project of the World Peace Prayer Society began. The intent is that by placing the prayer on poles in different languages something all inclusive is created: "A meeting place of the heart bringing together people of all faiths, backgrounds, and cultures to embrace the oneness of our planetary family."

The Mt. Shasta Visitors Bureau is located at 300 Pine St. The peace poles may be viewed at the corner of Lake and Pine Streets.



Marilyne Shamansky, Shahan Jon, and Nancy Patrick

News from the Visitors Bureau

As fall approaches one can begin to see the changes happening around us. The leaves will begin to change their color, the day time will be warm and the nights will begin to cool. Here at the Visitor Bureau, faces and voices are changing; Tammy Mc Coy, Jude Ordakowski and Marilyne Shamansky are the ones changing the face and voice.

Tammy Mc Coy who has been a mainstay and welcoming face and voice will be moving to New Mexico to begin a new adventure in her life. Her experience and knowledge of the area will be missed, but not as much as her sunny personality. Another change will be one of the pillars of our bureau, for quite a few years Jude Ordakowski has worked nearly every Saturday and Sunday at the Visitor Bureau. She has greeted many visitors from all over the world. She has shared her experience on the local

trails to many.

Marilyne Shamansky joined the Visitor Bureau this past spring. She retired from Simpson University and resides and plays here in Mt Shasta. She has spent many years traveling the trail system in our area. She also likes to kayak and instruct yoga. She is very light hearted, energetic and welcoming.

Tammy and Jude have been instrumental in gathering the information regarding the visitors that come to Mt Shasta. They also take with them the many memories of visitors and locals that have come through the door. On behalf of Jim, Shahan and Marilyne we will miss you both and wish you the best in the years to come.

And to Marilyne welcome to the team we love having you with us. — Nancy Patrick